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3 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
 
Farnborough Primary School will be supporting The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal to mark 
Remembrance Day this year. 
 
If your child would like the opportunity to make a donation, please send it into school in a named 
envelope and each day for the remainder of this week and throughout  next week the Year 6 
pupils will visit each class at some point during the school day to give the children an 
opportunity to select an item in return for their donation. Recommended donations do vary for 
the items as follows: 
 
Zip pull- £1 
Reflector (Clip)- £1 
Silicon Wristband- £1.00 
Snap Bands- £1.50 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Thank you as always for your support towards this amazing charity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss A James 
Head Teacher 
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